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Good Afternoon to the Judiciary Committee:
My name is Holly Swartz. I am from Union.  I would like LD380 the bill to amend 
the “Gender-Affirming” health care services law to be passed.  This law does not 
protect children. This law does not protect children but rather makes the citizens of 
Maine accomplices to legalized child mutilation and kidnapping.  Any law which 
does not include parents while a child is a minor is greatly misusing the power of 
government.  No minor child ought to be able to make life-altering decisions without 
the consent of his or her parents.  No child should receive puberty blockers, which 
prohibit the natural process of growth to occur.  This state government ought to be 
ashamed of itself.  I know many nurses who can no longer practice nursing because 
they will not be a part of this wicked agenda; and make no mistake, it is an agenda 
and not a lifestyle choice.  Thank you


